
Mayor’s Report  

For 
October 16, 2023 Assembly Meeting 

 
 

 

1. Seeking Letters of Interest:  The Petersburg Borough is accepting letters 
of interest from citizens who wish to serve the community as a Board Member 

to the Southeast Alaska Power Agency (SEAPA) for calendar year 2024.  
Petersburg has 2 voting seats on the SEAPA Board for calendar year 2024.  
The Assembly will appoint two voting members and two alternates to the 

SEAPA board.   
 

Letters of interest should be submitted to Clerk Thompson at the Borough 
offices located at 12 S. Nordic Drive; by sending to PO Box 329, Petersburg, 
AK 99833; or by emailing to dthompson@petersburgak.gov.  The deadline for 

letters of interest is Monday, November 13, 2023.  The Assembly will make 
appointments at their November 20, 2023 meeting. 
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